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Kentucky High School Athletic Association Regional  
Off-Limits 
 
BENTON, KY (March 20, 2014) – Size limits will be announced at the rules meeting and will be in accordance with the 
size and catch limits established by Kentucky Fish & Wildlife. To view your area’s catch and size limit, please visit 
www.fw.ky.gov for more information. 

Region 1 – Lake Barkley: The following areas are off-limits to fishing: 

 All waters west of the Hwy 453 Bridge (you can fish the bridge itself, but not beyond) 
 All waters south of the Hwy 79 Bridge (you can fish the bridge itself, but not beyond) 
 Any marina marked no fishing by the marina operator  
 Any area marked no fishing by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

 
Region 2 – Herrington Lake: The following areas are off-limits to fishing: 

 Chimney Rock Marina  
 Any marina marked no fishing by the marina operator  
 Any areas marked no fishing by Kentucky Utilities or the EW Brown Generating Station 

 
Region 3 – Lake Cumberland: The following areas are off-limits to fishing: 

 Conley Bottom Marina  
 Any marina marked no fishing by the marina operator  
 Any area marked no fishing by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

 
Region 4 – Cave Run Lake: The following areas are off-limits to fishing: 

 Cave Run Marina  
 Any marina marked no fishing by the marina operator  
 Any area marked no fishing by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

Click here to view the region in which your school participates 

Click here to view the KHSAA bass fishing rules. These rules pertain only to KHSAA events. 

The KHSAA bass fishing state championship will be held Friday and Saturday, April 25-26 on Kentucky Lake out of 
Kentucky Dam Marina located at 466 Marina Drive in Gilbertsville, KY.  

Contact Mark Gintert at mark@bassfederation.com, Scott Gibbs at sgibbs@flwoutdoors.com or Darren Bilberry at 
dbilberry@khsaa.org with any questions. 


